----- Forwarded message -----

From: Sarah Doolin <SDoolin@cfr.org> Date: Mon, Dec 16, 2013 at 11:53 AM

Subject: RE: Re. Meeting between Dr Richard Haas and Billy McGuire

(Irish Republican Brotherhood)

Dear Mr. McGuire,

Thank you for your conversation and correspondence. I am glad that you included the "info@panelofpartiesnie.com" address, as Dr.Haass's office uses that mailbox to schedule meetings. (I only handle his media engagements.)

All the best,

Sarah

From: Billy McGuire [presidentbillymcguire@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, December 14, 2013 12:09 PM To: Sarah Doolin; info@panelofpartiesnie.com

Subject: Re. Meeting between Dr Richard Haas and Billy McGuire (Irish Republican Brotherhood)

Greetings Sarah, as per our conversation.

This email is to confirm that Billy McGuire and the Irish Republican Brotherhood has requested a meeting in Dublin with Dr. Richard Haas.

Kind regards
William James McGuire (President of the Irish Republican Brotherhood)
Lee House
Cappagh
Co.Limerick
Home number 069 63350
Mobile 087 215 98 56

www.billymoguire.com

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Panel Info <info@panelofpartiesnie.com>

Date: Mon, Dec 16, 2013 at 8:26 PM

Subject: Re: Re. Meeting between Dr Richard Haas and Billy McGuire

(Irish Republican Brotherhood)

To: Billy McGuire presidentbillymcguire@gmail.com>

Cc: Sarah Doolin <sdoolin@cfr.org>

Dear Mr. McGuire:

Thank you for your note of 14 December and your request to meet with Richard Haass in Dublin. Currently we do not have another trip to Dublin planned for Dr. Haass, though his schedule is subject to change. Should a trip to Dublin be arranged, and if during that time there is an availability to meet, we will be in touch.

Please feel free to also send a written submission on the topics of flags, parades, and/or the past to Dr. Haass's attention at this address.

Office of the Chair and the Vice Chair Panel of Parties in the NI Executive info@panelofpartiesnie.com

On Sat, Dec 14, 2013 at 12:09 PM, Billy McGuire presidentbillymcguire@gmail.com> wrote: Greetings Sarah, as per our conversation.

This email is to confirm that Billy McGuire and the Irish Republican Brotherhood has requested a meeting in Dublin with Dr. Richard Haas.

Kind regards
William James McGuire (President of the Irish Republican Brotherhood)
Lee House
Cappagh
Co.Limerick
Home number 069 63350
Mobile 087 215 98 56

www.billymcguire.com

Date: Fri, Dec 20, 2013 at 11:20 AM

Subject: Richard Hass

To: info@panelofpartiesnie.com, sdoolin@cfr.org

The Tricolour that flew over the GPO in 1916, and all the symbols of the state, (the only state formed in éire, between 1916 and 1919 from G.H.Q. Vaughans Hotel) and ratified by the people (sovereign republic of éire) on the 21st of January at noon in the Mansion House Dublin in 1919. The sovereign constitution, the proclamation, the Easter Lilly, the shamrock, the sovereign seal and Harps are the property of the Irish republican brotherhood who keep them in Trust for the sovereign citizens.

All the information regarding the above is available online at www.billymeguire.com

Kind regards
William James McGuire (President of the Irish Republican Brotherhood)
Lee House
Cappagh
Co.Limerick
Home number 069 63350
Mobile 087 215 98 56

COPY OF EMAIL SENT

